
May Senior Bulletin 

 
 

               Rotary Club of Lititz Loan Application- The Rotary Club will give up to a $1000 loan to       
                qualified students. Applications are available in the Counseling Office.  Deadline:  June 1, 2016. 
 
  Warwick Little League Scholarship is offering a one-year scholarship to a senior continuing their 
  Education at a post-secondary institution.  Student must have played for WLL at least 4 years, 2 
  years which were in the junior or senior level and have a minimum cumulative GPA of 2.0.   
  Applications are available in the Counseling Office.  Deadline:  May 25, 2017. 
 
  Work Ethic Scholarship Program – The PA Chamber Educational Foundation has team up with the 
  mikeroweWorks Foundation to give scholarships to Pennsylvanians interested in pursuing a career 
  in the skilled trades.  Applications are available online at mikeroweworks.org/scholarship.   
  Deadline:  May 19, 2017. 

 

Lancaster Osteopathic Health Scholarship – This is a nurse scholarship program awarded to 
students based on financial need as well as a passion for the nursing profession and the proven ability 
to work hard.  Applications are available online at www.lohf.org/scholarships.  Deadline:  May 27, 
2017. 
  

               Lititz Woman’s Club Jewel A. Vigunas Community Service Award – This $500 award will be given 
            to one Graduating female senior who has freely given her time and talents in volunteering to at  
            least one non-profit or community service organization in the Lititz/Warwick area.  The student 
              will be advancing their education in a Technical, Vocational, Associate or Bachelor’s degree program. 
             Stop in the Counseling Office for an application.  Deadline:  May 24, 2017. 
 
 

 
 

 

              

Seniors– PLEASE NOTE: 

 

 Update school information on Naviance-where you were accepted and what your 

attending school will be.   

 Please contact the schools you will not be attending (there are students on waiting 

lists and this opens up room for them to attend. 

 Fill out a Final Transcript Request form in the Counseling Office before the end of the 

year…we do not automatically send final transcripts! 

 If and when you receive a scholarship please remember to send Thank You notes. 


